
 

 

Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board 

Minutes of the Public Meeting via Zoom 

April 5, 2021 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm by Chair Bill Ezell of Temple. By order of roll call 

vote, in attendance were Bill Ezell of Temple, Maggie Bickford and Doug Reardon of Green-

ville, Chief McTague and Deb Morrison.  

 

Minutes 

Maggie made a motion to accept the minutes for the March 1 meeting. Bill seconded. Motion 

passed unanimously. 

 

Old Business 

Doug asked Maggie if she would be willing to become Chair. She responded that it would be 

nice if he [Doug] were to give it a try. Decision was made to table discussion until Ken Caisse 

was available. 

 

New Business 

Maggie said that Greenville’s Town Hall has been opened with certain precautions. Bill said that 

Temple was still closed until next month and suggested they check with the Chief for his 

opinion. Chief stated he would prefer to wait until the Governor lifts the emergency order as he 

would prefer not have staff clean after every visitor, however, we do still have people come in 

under certain circumstances. 

 

Chief’s Report 

Chief said things are going well in the department and had a few things for the board to consider, 

such as Memorial Day services, July 4th festivities, etc. The sooner the board makes a decision, 

the sooner he can schedule our officers. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 3, 2021 at 5:00 pm via Zoom. Maggie made a 

motion to adjourn and Bill seconded. All in favor to adjourn. The meeting ended at 5:09 pm. 

 

Minutes prepared by Deb Morrison. 


